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Weekly news update 8 January 2021: 
 
Please pray for: 

All those who are struggling in the new lockdown; the anxious, the lonely, for families 
and teachers, and all those who work in hospitals, surgeries and care homes. 

The sick: Rachel Hellen and Eric Burbridge 

RIP: Lizzie St George and Valerie Morley 

From the book of remembrance: Alfred Free and Reuben Scott 

Church Services: Online 

The PCC decided at their emergency meeting last night that since now we are in 
another lockdown and given the high rates of new Covid-19 cases in our city, we 
will not be holding services in person at either 8am or 10am/11am at St Andrew's until at 
least the end of February. We will continue to livestream both the 8am BCP Holy 
Communion service as well as the 10am/11am services.  

Therefore there will not be any services in person in church this coming Sunday, so 
please do not come to the church. However, the church will continue to be open for 
private prayer throughout the week, so please do pop in when you are out on your daily 
exercise. The PCC agreed that we could hold an afternoon Holy Communion service at 
3pm, once or twice a month. This service is aimed towards those who are unable to 
access online services and for whom it is important to receive Communion. The first of 
these services will be held on Sunday 17th January. 

Next Sunday 17th January 

8am Holy Communion (Online) 

10am All age service led by the informal worship team (Online) 

3.00pm Quiet Communion (In church) 


